
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

4 March 2021 

 

Dear IRB representative, 

 

The University of Rochester is interested in understanding stakeholder perspectives on the return of 

individual research results. Because you are an IRB representative, we think you may be able to provide 

valuable insights and invite you to participate in a 60-90 minute interview. The goal of this project is to 

develop guidance that will inform decisions and processes related to the return of individual results.  

This study is funded by the National Institutes of Health (NIH). 

 

The study involves one interview that lasts 60-90 minutes. The interview will be conducted by Zoom or 

telephone.  Participants receive $40 compensation for completing an interview.   

 

To learn more about this study, please contact Grace Zimmerman at 585-276-3987 or by email at 

ethicalror@urmc.rochester.edu 

 

Thank you, 

 

Erika Augustine, MD, MS 

 


